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This legislation is important because it expands access to therapeutic mental health 

services for Oregonians and empowers a growing workforce of mental health 

professionals. Art therapists provide trauma-informed care that enhances emotional 

resilience, supports healing, and improves mental health outcomes. By supporting 

HB 3761, you are reducing barriers for mental health professionals and increasing 

access to essential mental health care in Oregon. 


